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 PAID ADVERTISEMENT

Don't be fooled by HB 2387.

Lower premiums and more
accessible drugs at lower cost?

¢ THERE ARE
NO GUARANTEES

LIKE THAT.??

These are the words of a senior executive at MODA
health at a recent hearing on HB 2387 in the Oregon
State Legislature.

When asked whether he could guarantee that
premiums would be lower and that there would be
more access to prescription drugs at a lower price,
this was his response.

Oregonians deserve more than false promises and
lining the pockets of big insurance companies.

CALL YOUR STATE REPRESENTATIVE. TELL THEM TO

OPPOSE HB 2387:

THE BIG INSURANCE BAILOUT.

For more information go to www.CaregiverVoicesUnited.org
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